
Newsletter 5th November 2021 

To everyone at St John Fisher School 

for supporting Widnes Foodbank. Your 

recent donation was the equivalent of 

359 meals. Since you started collecting 

for us you have donated 4,152 meals. 

Well done. 

Widnes Foodbank is part of the Trussell Trust’s UK wide 

Foodbank  Network  

Registered Charity Number 1155130. Registered in England & Wales.  



This week the Reception class have been learning about Diwali, the 

five day Festival of lights celebrated by millions of Hindus and 

Sikhs across the world. They light lamps , set off fireworks and 

gather friends and family around to celebrate. 



 

 

Page 3 Newsletter 5th November 2021 



 

 

 

 

 

This week, year 4 have been exploring 

how sound is made. They have been on a 

sound walk around  the school and  

investigated whether sound can travel 

through solids, liquids and gases. 

More exciting science photos to follow next week. 



Competition for all children organized by our catering 

company, Dolce.  

Please encourage your children to take part. 



Dates for your Diary 

!5th November  Anti Bullying week 

19th November  Friendship Day    

3rd December   ‘Mop up ‘Flu Vaccines 

17th December  Own clothes day, bring a bottle or gift as a donation 

20th December  Breakfast with Santa 

21st December  Christmas Bingo and Raffle in classes 

 

 

 

 

 Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

 

SMILE AWARDS FOR : 

 

Reception: Hallie Rathbone 

Year 1:  Joseph Doyle 

Year 2: Heidi Millington 

Year 3: Lily Billinge 

Year4:  Joe Dean 

Year 5: Alfie Newall 

Year 6: Layla Foster 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS FOR : 

 

Reception: Joseph Houghton 

Year 1:  Leo Woodward 

Year 2: Daniel Nuttie 

Year 3: Alex Hill 

Year4:  Mason Barker 

Year 5: Grace Thomas Roberts 

Year 6: Oliver Lowe 


